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Commissioners Receive County’s FY2011 
Recommended Budget  

 
FAYETTEVILLE – County Manager James Martin presented his FY2011 recommended budget 

to the Cumberland County Board of Commissioners tonight. The budget, including the 

manager’s message, is available online at 

http://www.co.cumberland.nc.us/finance/budget/ctybudget2011_recommended.aspx. 

 

The budget includes a recommended property tax rate of 74.9 cents per $100 valuation, a 

reduction of 1.7 cents from the current rate of 76.6 cents.  

 

The commissioners will meet again Thursday, May 27, at 5:30 p.m. in Room 564 of the 

Cumberland County Courthouse to hear department head appeals. A public hearing is set 

for June 8 at 7 p.m. in Room 118 of the Courthouse.  

 

The full budget schedule follows:  

Thursday, May 27, 2010 5:30 p.m. Department Head Appeals Room 564 

Monday, June 07, 2010 5:30 p.m. Budget Work Session Room 564 

Tuesday, June 08, 2010 7:00 p.m. Budget Public Hearing Room 118 

Thursday, June 10, 2010 5:30 p.m. Budget Work Session Room 564 

Monday, June 21, 2010 6:45 p.m. Adopt Budget Room 118 
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